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Alberto

From: Robert Ward [robert.ward@iho.int]
Sent: mercredi 5 septembre 2012 08:20
To: Mustafa Iptes; Alberto Costa Neves
Subject: Fwd: Reply of Greece to IHO CL 78/2012

Background info.
=R=

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Reply of Greece to IHO CL 78/2012
Date:Wed, 5 Sep 2012 09:22:47 +0300
From:HNHS Geographic Policy and International Relations <geopol@hnhs.gr>
To:<Jamie.McMichael-Phillips@ukho.gov.uk>
CC:<internationalrelations.ukho@ukho.gov.uk>, <robert.ward@ihb.mc>

Dear Mr. Chairman,

Greece appreciates the work done by the WENDWG concerning the proposed changes to the Guidelines for the
Implementation of the WEND Principles.

After consideration of the proposed texts Greece would like to reiterate its position that has been initially expressed
during the 11th WEND meeting (Tokyo 2008), according to which the end-user service providers (RENCs or
individuals) do not have the legitimacy to eliminate or amend ENCs. This right and responsibility belongs exclusively
to the producing governmental organization.

Following the above, Greece proposes the amendment of the Guidelines and the Amplifying Annex as follows:
a. In paragraph 1.7. of the Guidelines the sentence ˝In situations where overlapping ………… is satisfactory

addressed˝ to be deleted.

b. In paragraph B.b of the Amplifying Annex the sub-paragraph 2 to be deleted and the sub-paragraph 1 to be
merged with the main body of the paragraph.

c. Paragraph B.d to be deleted.

Best regards,

Giannis Papaioannou
Geographic Policy and
International Relations Office
Hellenic Navy Hydrographic Service
TGN 1040 ATHENS
Greece
Tel +30 210 6551773
Fax+30 210 6557139
Email geopol@hnhs.gr

 please consider the environment before printing this email

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential material for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient,
please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please contact the sender and delete all copies.
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Thank you for your cooperation.

From: HNHS Geographic Policy and International Relations [mailto:geopol@hnhs.gr]
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 12:05 PM
To: 'Jamie.McMichael-Phillips@ukho.gov.uk'
Cc: 'International.RelationsUKHO@UKHO.gov.uk'; 'robert.ward@ihb.mc'
Subject: IHO CL 78/2012

Dear Mr Chairman, dear colleagues,

Greek views and comments on the subject CL would be forwarded early next week. Sorry for this slight delay in
replying.

Best regards,

Giannis Papaioannou
Geographic Policy and
International Relations Office
Hellenic Navy Hydrographic Service
TGN 1040 ATHENS
Greece
Tel +30 210 6551773
Fax+30 210 6557139
Email geopol@hnhs.gr

 please consider the environment before printing this email

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential material for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient,
please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please contact the sender and delete all copies.

Thank you for your cooperation.


